Output Application

Buildings that produce significant wastewater should be prioritized for on-site treatment,
particularly if they're near water-sensitive areas, given the considerable environmental and health
risks. Recognizing these bulk generators can guide us in two ways. For government buildings, we
can suggest interventions and financial aid to establish on-site wastewater systems. For private
buildings, regulation and monitoring can gradually improve conditions. Including these generators
in building bye-laws ensures future buildings consider wastewater management, promoting both
immediate and long-term improvement
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